Regular Meeting of Selectmen - all members present

Mr. Lee Judkins met with the Board to discuss the possibility of the town plowing snow from the road leading into the Stacy Development on Route 25. This road has not been accepted as a town road and until it is accepted the townis not responsible for clearing snow from it.

Also Bradley Perkins attended the meeting and brought up several questions concerning town affairs for discussion.

Due to the lateness of the hour meeting was adjourned until Friday, Jan. 21 when articles for discussion at the Budget Meeting will be considered.

Jan. 21, 1977

The three members of the Board of Selectmen met to discuss articles for the Warrant for town meeting. A public bûdget meeting will be held on Jan. 25, 1977 at Pike Memorial Hall.

Jan. 25 - Budget Meeling Jour Hall all Members present.